
 
 
 
 

  

The Prime Minister 

 

KATHMANDU 
NEPAL 

Message 

 

I am happy to extend my good wishes to the UK-Nepal Friendship Society for its 

publication ‘The UK Nepali Community: A Transcultural Information Resource.’  

I believe the book and the thematic information it comprises will fulfil the purpose of Nepali 

community in the United Kingdom, and at the same time, contribute to profiling Nepal in 

cultural tourism sector and Nepal-Britain business fronts. I am hopeful that the publication 

like this will assist in deepening Nepal-Britain friendship and treasuring special 

relationship.    

I wish to thank the UK-Nepal Friendship Society and those involved in the publication of 

this book.  
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